
 

Email from Mr Maltby 
 
15th January 2021 
 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Further to my communication earlier in the week, I will keep my message this afternoon 
brief.  
 
I think we are all reflecting at this current time of the need to support each other. As a 
community school, it is important that Holbrook Academy reaches out to our local 
community not just to support academically but also to maintain a sharp focus on the 
wellbeing of our young people. The school has continued to make contact with many of 
our students this week and if you do need further support, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school; we are here to help directly or to signpost you to where additional help can be 
found. I also want to recommend the Suffolk Community Foundation website, which 
includes further details on how to apply for additional support at this time. 
 
In a relatively short period of time, Suffolk has now become my home. Although I visited 
Suffolk frequently before I relocated last year, I have very quickly come to appreciate both 
its beauty and its strong sense of community. I had the honour over Christmas to (finally!) 
be able to marry my partner. And I feel privileged to be Headteacher of this wonderful 
school.  
 
I hope that, as a community, we continue to support each other through these difficult 
times. 
 
I wish you, and yours, a restful weekend. 
 
 
Tom Maltby  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.suffolkcf.org.uk/

